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Soehie King

From: terry joy

Sent: 16 January 2015 16:58

To: LDF

Subject: Housing Development plans for Fairburn

Please excuse me if this e-mail response is not on the correct form/format as once | had filled in the comment form on
your web site | couldn't figure out how to send it to you.

Regards

Terrv.Jov

Reference: Possible sites- FAIRBURN/004 & /008
My question is as follows:

Why is 'Land north of Top HOUSE Farm mews, Fairburn' being considered as part of the housing development when
itis clearly working farm land?

My wife and | purposely moved to this house after 2 years of searching and being strongly influenced by the open
view provided by the working farm field behind the property along with the survey by our solicitor there is nothing
planned for at least the next 10 years.

We lived in Leeds at the same address for 44 years before moving to this house and expected to continue living at
Fairburn ‘forever' so are totally amazed to find this green belt field included!

Please reconsider including this site for housing development, is it not possible to create a new village that meets all
your current obligations which could be further future developed as required?

Please respond to this e-mail, again sorry if it is in the wrong format
Terry Joy



